
From: Grant Ullrich <Grant.Ullrich@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 4:58 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Marlene Hopkins <Marlene.Hopkins@cityofchicago.org>; John Scott3 
<John.Scott3@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift returned 
  
Steve, an anonymous gift was delivered to City Hall for Commissioner Hopkins. At her 
request,  it was returned to the florist unopened. Pic attached.  

 

 


